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Headteacher’sMessage

This weeks newsletter is a short one, as we say Happy Easter and wish everyone a restful and relaxing half term. We
shall look forward to seeing you all again soon on Monday 17th April when we return back to school.
Thank you to everyone who donated to and took part in the Pendleside Hospice bunny hop today, you were all
fantastic!
Year 3 have had an amazing time at Hawes farm this week. You all managed to brave the elements of the great
outdoors and enjoy yourselves. Thank you to all our staff and volunteers who helped make this a fun day for the
children.
In school we are in much need of paper and card. Therefore we are kindly asking if anyone has any connections (to
the paper world) and would be happy to donate paper/ card cut offs this would be gratefully appreciated.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely Easter break.
Kind regards
Mrs L Stinchon



Free Swimming 

Trawden Forest Parish Council are again offering to reimburse you for your child to swim, at any of the 3 
Pendle pools over the scheduled school holidays this year. The offer is for your child to swim, Monday –
Friday at any time of the day. They will not reimburse for swimming at weekends, Bank Holidays or over 
the Christmas period. Reimbursements will be made via bank transfer, and a copy of the receipt should 
be sent to a.waddington@trawdenparishcouncil.org.uk, with your bank details and the name of the child.

mailto:a.waddington@trawdenparishcouncil.org.uk


School Lottery

Thank you to Mrs Oakley for kindly donating her lottery 
winnings back to our school. If you would like to join our 
PTFA school lottery please follow the link below:
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-
primary-school 

Remember:- You have to be in it to win it!



Extra Curricular Clubs

Monday - 3:30pm – 5:00pm
Karate with Sensi Simon 

Monday - 3.30pm – 4.30pm  17th April – 8th May  Coding Club using 
crumblebits for Y3 and Y4  with Mr Loynds



Bag 2 School They accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE:

• Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing

• Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)

• Handbags

• Hats

• Bags

• Scarves and ties

• Jewellery

• Lingerie

• Socks

• Belts

• Soft toys

• Household linen

• Household curtains

• Household towels

• Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet 

covers)

We are once again collecting good 

quality clothing items for our Bag 2 

School scheme. If you are having a clear 

out or no longer need any clothes etc. 

(see the list) please could we kindly ask 

that you donate them to school before 

Friday 19th May 2023.

All bags need to be tied securely and 

then can be left in the shelter on our 

staff car park. 

Thank you very much.



Trawden Arms Homework Competition

As often as possible, we love to be part of local events and support our local community.

This month The Trawden Arms are running a competition to design a border for their new children’s menu.

They have requested that it be designed by a child from Trawden Forest Primary School and of course we said “YES!”

The winner will be chosen by vote at The Trawden Arms and the winning design will be printed on the new children’s

menu.

● 1st Prize - £50 Argos voucher and a child’s free meal voucher at the Trawden Arms.

● 2nd Prize - £30 Argos voucher and a child’s free meal voucher at the Trawden Arms.

● 3rd Prize - £20 Argos voucher and a child’s free meal voucher at the Trawden Arms.

Your child has been sent home with a design template. If they would like to have a go and enter the competition,

please create your entry at home and send it back in to school by Friday 28th April 2023.



Exciting News

Our local nursery "Little Buttercups" are launching a new

venture......

“Buttercups Explores Holiday Club” 

Do you need childcare during the Easter holiday?

Do you need childcare at any point during the summer

holiday?

The holiday club will be run by the Little Buttercups staff

team and will be based here at Trawden Forest Primary

School - using our playground, forest school field and

classrooms and toilets.

If you would like anymore information or would like to book

please contact Little Buttercups 01282 868199.





● Friday 31st March – School closes for the Easter Holidays

● Monday 17th April – School re opens for the Summer term
● Monday 17th April – Music Assembly 2.45pm  – 3.30pm
● Thursday 27th April – Tiny Pixels – school photographs  

Dates for your Diary


